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Folksworth & Washingley 

Parish Council
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M I N U T E S  O F  B U D G E T  M E E T I N G
Minutes of the Budget meeting of the Parish Council held on Tuesday October 25, at 7.00pm in the meeting room of the Village Hall, Manor Road, Folksworth. 
Present:
Cllrs Blackman, Brown, Goodfellow, Chapman & Rogers
Attending:
Clerk

2022/01
Apologies for Absence



Received from Cllrs Randall, Clarke, Ford & Fenwick
2022/02
Declarations of interest for Agenda items 



Cllrs Goodfellow & Chapman declared interests in item 03/01 as Chairman and 

Committee Member respectively of the Village Hall Committee.
2022/03
Grant Applications Received:



The following applications were considered


03/01

Village Hall Committee





Maintenance





Amount Requested: £1182.00





It was noted that the Committee also received support via the 




Parish Council in relation to the loan repayments and that any 




other grant requests would always be considered but couldn’t be 



guaranteed.





Requested amount approved



03/02

St Helen’s Church





Maintenance





Amount Requested: £1500





Requested amount approved


03/03

Folksworth Friends





Smart Boards for Folksworth School





£1890.00





As the Parish Council does not have the Power to provide 




equipment for schools other than via Section 137 this amount 




could not be approved.  The Clerk was asked to contact the group 



to confirm Council’s support and willingness to help should a 




smaller amount be needed for the establishment of the group 




itself or for help towards fundraising.





Cllr Rogers, as Council’s representative on the Board of 





Governors, was asked to raise this issue to establish whether the 



school was planning to provide this much needed equipment.
2022/04
2023/2024 Budget



The Budget was discussed at length.  It was unanimously agreed that Council 


wanted to make noticeable improvements for residents within the confines of 


the current Precept so as not to place additional financial burden on residents.



The amount for new play equipment was kept in the budget and would be 


added to the amount not spent in the current year which would provide for 


Swings to be provided. The provision of the roundabout and the MUGA would 


both be grant funded.



An amount of £1000 would be budgeted to provide a proper celebration for the 

Coronation.  It was noted that many of the Cllrs and other members of the 


public provided items for the Jubilee so costs were kept down but individuals 


could not be expected to keep doing this. 



The Section 137 amount was increased to £500 to allow for any small grant 


applications which might come in during the year.



The amounts set aside for long term funds would be removed from the budget 

for one year to allow for the provision of interpretation boards.  The first phase 

would be the two in Washingley.  Cllr Blackman to take enhanced photos and 


Cllrs Brown and Rogers to work on what was needed and secure local artists.  

The village flora/fauna and footpath boards would be phase 2 of the project, 


(depending on the cost of phase 1).  One main board would be designed and 


replicated at various points within the parish.  These would be mounted on 


plinths made from recycled materials.
2022/05
2023/2024 Precept



It was unanimously agreed that the Precept would remain at £35,076 for a 


further year.
2022/06
The meeting closed at 8.15pm.

